Freedom of Information Act 2000 – fracking 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
1: Have you had any contact with the company INEOS? Answer: No
2: Are they interested in any way in fracking in the area? Please include informal contact with the company about initial surveys or talks about how they can proceed, even at an early stage. N/A

3) If so, which specific areas are they interested in? N/A
4) If INEOS is interested in working in the area, what is the date they first contacted the council? N/A

5) Have any other companies been in contact with the council about potential fracking since June this year? No
6) If so, which companies are they and which specific areas are they interested in? N/A

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

